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Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 1:21 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: The suggested abolition of Higgins 

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Our electorate of Higgins has had many fine Members and deserves to be conƟnued. 
My address would put me and my neighbours in Chisholm which is quite a different area and may change the 
complexion of our parliament . 
We currently have an excellent Labor member who is a woman, and previously another female Liberal representaƟve 
who was also excellent. 
CommuniƟes are important and ours is excellent - no maƩer who is in government - it would be a great loss to be 
split into other electorates . 
Please reconsider -. 
Yours sincerely 
Susie Palmer 
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